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Office/Billing Reminder 

When making your      
payments by check, please 
remember to include your 
member number. 

 

To make payments online 
and to view your        
statements and real time 
charges visit: 

https://sc.cps.golf/
maplecrestbilling 

 

Call Casey at the office 
with any questions 

 

574-533-1925 

 

News and Upcoming 
Events @ 
www.maplecrestcountryclu
b.org 

 

 

A letter from your President: 

Gavin Miller 

Maplecrest Country Club 

Newsletter 

August/September 

Greetings MCC Members!  It’s hard to believe the calendar has already 

turned to August.  There has been a lot going on at the Club since the last 

newsletter.  Thanks to all who have been signing up for the numerous golf 

and social events.  Carl and his team do a great job with the events to keep 

them fun and exciting and Devin’s crew continues to keep the course in 

wonderful shape.  I encourage everyone to sign up for an upcoming golf 

event or social dinner, as your schedules allow.     

The Board would also like to welcome the new members that have joined 

since the last newsletter.  Please see the list on the following page and make 

them feel welcome.   

As was mentioned in the previous newsletter, the Board has been exploring 

a number of capital projects that are needed to keep making positive 

improvements at the Club.  A couple larger scale projects in the works 

center around offsite and on-site course drainage as well as a revamping of 

the parking lot.  Thankfully, the Club has been growing over the last handful 

of years which has allowed cash reserves to be set aside for these necessary 

projects.   

A smaller project the Board would like to take on this Fall is to replace the 

existing wooden deck with a composite material and aluminum railing.  The 

new deck will complement the deck furniture that was purchased this Spring 

and give the area a refreshed, modern look.  It will also not require the 

ongoing maintenance the wooden deck regularly needs.   

FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITY:  LEAVE YOUR LEGACY! 

To keep the positive momentum going at the Club, we’d like to extend an 

invitation to the membership to donate towards the cost of the new deck, so 

our cash reserves can remain ready for the larger projects.  A plan is in place 

to install a decorative starter clock in between the tee boxes on Holes 1 & 

10, similar to what is seen at other country clubs.  The clock will have a 

paver base, and MCC members can purchase a brick paver to be individually 

engraved with your name or respectable words of your choice to 

commemorate your donation.  The bricks will be sold for $750/each and will 

be limited to the first 100 sold.  This is an excellent opportunity to leave 

your legacy at MCC as this clock and paver base will become fixtures for 

the next generations to see as they head out on the course. 
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Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

9am-2pm 

Saturday - Sunday 

Closed 

 

Bunker Room 

Monday 

2pm-Close/Last Call 

Tuesday 

11am-Ladies Last Call 

Wednesday 

11am-Last Table 

Lunch & Dinner 

Thursday 

Closed 

Friday 

11am-Last Table 

Lunch & Dinner 

Saturday 

7am-Last Call 

Kitchen 7am-2pm 

Sunday 

7am-Last Call 

Kitchen 7am-2pm 

 

Please do your best to 
email Kristin at 

bar@maplecrestcountryclu
b.org and let us know your 

coming. Not only does it 
help to better serve you but 
it also helps to manage la-

bor in the slow season. 

 

 

We would like to get the deck finished this Fall and the clock/paver base 

installed next Spring.  Please let Carl know as soon as possible if you have any 

questions and if you’d like to purchase a brick so we can move forward 

accordingly.  Thank you in advance for your consideration as we continue to make 

incremental improvements to our country club for all to enjoy!      

As always, if there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to a 
Board or Staff Member.  I look forward to seeing you at the Club! 

 

Gavin Miller – MCC Board President      
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We wish a warm welcome to... 

Tyler Springer     David Plaster & Family 

Marcus Ulmer     Thom Bernheisel & Family 

Frank Espitia & Family   Chris Hines 

Madalyn Mathews    Brenden Williams 

Michael Substanley    Daniel Henigsmith 

Matthew Traxler    Tommy Sailor 

Brock Doty & Family    Anthony Steglich 

Steve Trovatore    Bart & Tonya Marshall 

Thomas Terrell 

MCC Legacy Clock  

Example 

Circular area demonstrates  

pavers 

-Clock will measure around 10’ 

tall 

-Clock will have MCC name 

plate as well as established date 

-Great way to remember loved 

ones who were past members 

-Truly once in a lifetime legacy 

opportunity! 
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Golf  Shop Hours 

Subject to Change if  
Golf  Course is Closed 

Monday 

2pm-Dusk 

Tuesday 

8am-Dusk 

Wednesday 

8am-Dusk 

Thursday 

8am-Dusk 

Friday 

8am-Dusk 

Saturday 

7am-Dusk 

Sunday 

7am-Dusk 

Please follow alerts on 
course conditions! 

 

 

Carl  

574-202-6112 

golfshop@ 

maplecrestcoutryclub.org 

Golf  News 
Hello MCC! Where did June and July go? Crazy to think we are talking about 

August, school starting, and the Fall. The great thing is we still have a ton of 

golf left!   

The past few months has been a whirlwind of “fun in the sun” with many great 

events, increased membership and participation,  and overall great vibes at the 

Club.  

With all those great events come many winners, see below for all of our 

champions from the latest events. Be sure to congratulate those you see around 

the Club. Big thanks to all the ladies for make the 2024 Women’s Invitational 

the most memorable one yet! To say it was a fun day would be an 

understatement.  

As we move into August be on the lookout for Golf Shop Sales and new Fall 

Apparel. Remember we want to be your one stop Golf Shop so if there is 

something you need and we don’t have it please let us know so you we can 

special order and get you the best deal! 

Buddy Tournament  

Golf Shop Flight: K. Miller/S. Tom Maintenance Flight: J. Pagano/T. Young 

Double Pin: Jame Anderson, Eric Bozzo, Vic Ortiz, Jason Weber 

Father/Child: Ryan & Brady Bergman 

Overall Senior Club Champion: Fritz Frey 

Super Senior Gross: Tom Rykovich 

Super Senior Net: Tom Kaylor 

Club Champion: Kyle Miller 

A Flight Champion: Lyn Miller 

B Flight Champion: Curtis Gunter 

C Flight Champion: Rocco Lisa 

D Flight Champion: Brad Hartman 

May Couples: Miles & Amanda Kritzman and Jordan & Kaitlyn Stoltzfus 

June Couples: Kyle Miller & Libby Yeakey 

July Couples: Alex & Chelsey Smith and Gavin & Amy Miller 

Junior Golf Champs 

Boys Driving: Nolan Fredrickson Girls Driving: Elizabeth Gerwels 

Boys Chipping: Carson Gunter Girls Chipping: Hadley Christofferson 

Boys Putting: Crew Hougland Girls Putting: Ellie Springer 

Thank you all for your continued support! 

Carl & the Golf Shop Staff 
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 BUDDY CHAMPS 

GOLF SHOP FLIGHT 

BUDDY CHAMPS 

MAINTENANCE FLIGHT 

OVERALL SENIOR CHAMP 

SUPER SENIOR CHAMPS 
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CLUB CHAMPION B FLIGHT CHAMP A FLIGHT CHAMP 

C FLIGHT CHAMP D FLIGHT CHAMP 

2024 MCC JUNIOR GOLF CAMPERS 



 VI 

VI 2024 WOMEN’S INVITATIONAL FUN!!! 
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Thoughts  from your Director of  Grounds: 

Devin Solovey 

Hello Members! All things considered the golf  course is holding 

up pretty well. Still a few spots recovering from the major rain 

events of  July, certainly want to take the time to thank my crew 

for all of  their help and hard work in getting the water of  the 

golf  course to keep our damage to a minimum. Due to the spike 

in membership (a great thing) we are seeing as much tee wear 

as ever, we will continue to rotate markers as much as possible 

to move the damage around and give heavy wear spaces a break. 

Please continue to sand the par 3 tees. See below for a few 

updates. 

-Installed new drainage on #5 tee to fairway, behind #3 green, 

and behind #15 green. 

-Verti cut greens for the third time this season, will continue to 

perform this practice monthly when the weather permits. Has 

made a big impact with dethatching and over all turf  quality 

allowing the sand to really get into the canopy. 

-Will continue to groom greens weekly as well as our Tuesday 

topdressing program when weather permits. 

-September 9th will be our Fall Aeration date (weather 

permitting). Please mark your calendars as the Golf  Course will 

be Closed all day to perform our most extensive greens work of  

the year. The plan will be to have everything done on the 9th 

with a fast recovery for the turf  to get the greens back to the 

quality you expect.  

-Please continue to do your part in helping us by repairing your 

ball marks and sanding divots. We certainly appreciate it! 

See you on the course... 

MCC Director of  Grounds - Devin Solovey 
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Board of  Directors 

Officers 

President 

Gavin Miller 

Vice President 

Randy Rhoade 

Treasurer 

Brad Hartman 

Secretary 

Kevin Graber 

Past President 

Alan Albrecht 

 

Directors 

James Anderson 

Kourtney Chupp 

Scott Coryn 

Darren Hahn 

Roger Huffman 

Olivia Kauffman 

Pat Schneider 

 

 

Maplecrest Country Club 

@maplecrestcc 
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Need Space to host your 
meeting or party?!?           

Email                                                                         

banquets@maplecrestcoun
tryclub.org to set up your 
next banquet, meeting or 

party! 

 

Remember as an MCC 
Member there is no charge 
to rent the space you are 

just responsible for drinks 
and food! 

 

We have audio/visual 
capabilities along with 

plenty of  space and set up 
options! 

8/9 Couples Scramble 

8/16 Mini-Invitational 

8/24 Presidents Cup 

8/30 Live Music w/ Point & Click 

9/5 Summer Wine Dinner 

9/13 Couples Scramble 

golfshop@maplecrestcountryclub.org 

bar@maplecrestcountryclub.org 
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Upcoming Member Events 


